
Some people who received this message don't often get email from gavynvogstrom@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

From: Joanna Zimny
To: Gavyn Vogstrom
Cc: eric@vogstrom.com; Mai Vang
Subject: RE: appealed tax assessment for 2177 Lincoln Ave.
Date: Thursday, February 27, 2025 11:23:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good morning Gavyn and Eric,
 
The Legislative Hearing officer has reviewed your submission and will be recommending this assessment be deleted.
 
We will not be calling you for the March 4 hearing. Just note that this will remain as a pending assessment online until the Council votes on it, so make sure it isn’t paid in the meantime.
 
Thank you!
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 
From: Gavyn Vogstrom <gavynvogstrom@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 9:28 AM
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: eric@vogstrom.com; Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: appealed tax assessment for 2177 Lincoln Ave.

 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Good morning,
 
My name is Gavyn Vogstrom I’m Eric Vogstrom’s son. I was the one who cleared the brush over hanging the side walk. The before video was taken at around 10 a clock on June 27th
and the after photo was taken a little after 12 that same day. Also I included the date and time stamps. As you can see I was the one who cleared the brush, not a third party.
 
If you have any questions you can respond to my email or call me at 612-600-0027
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